LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

- Operations Department Memorandum
TO: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services
FROM: Harry Laxé({géﬁimstrator of Facilities and Operatiens
DATE: February 27, 2015

SUBJECT: Recommendation to extend agreement with Rizzo Environmental
Services - Solid Waste Collection

I am recommending and seeking approval to extend our current solid waste
collection agreement with Rizzo Environmental Services set to expire on June 30,
2015 for two more years, until June 30, 2017.

Some of the reasons for this recommendation include the fallowing:

1) Excellent service; including their discontinuation of service while the District
is not in session for breaks and holidays.

2) They were the lowest bidder when we did the original bid in May, 2014.

3) No price increases for the next two years — their bid included firm pricing for
three years.

LPS uses the following containers for solid waste:

Six Yard $ 7.98 per pick up
Eight Yard : $ 10.65 per pick up
Ten Yard $ 13.50 per pick up
Twenty Yard Roll Off $165.00 hauling, $26.00 per ton
Thirty Yard Roll Off $165.00 hauling, $26.00 per ton
Forty Yard Roll Off ' $165.00 hauling, $26.00 per ton

If you have any questions, please call me.
Thank you.
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